STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne

(Main Road, Dinnington) Speed Limit Order 2025

Proposed Construction of Road Humps – Main Road and Front Street, 	Dinnington

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:-

Due to the geometry of Main Road, Dinnington being flat and straight it is more likely to experience high road speeds and unsafe driving through the village, which has schools close by and vulnerable road users.

Two new speed cushions are also proposed along Front Street to reduce speeding.



